
 

 

Christmas Disco – Fairfield PTA 

19 December 2019 

 

To celebrate all the great work the children have done so far this year, our 

Christmas disco is on Thursday 19th December. 

The cost per child is £3 and includes a drink, crisps and biscuits.  

If your child would like to come, please make payment on School Money by 

Wednesday 18th December. 

 

We need parent helpers. If you are able to help out and chaperone at any 

session, we would appreciate it. Please email pta@fairfieldprimary.co.uk with 

your name, number and the time slot when you could help. 

 

Disco Times: 

Nursery & Reception – during school 2:00-3.00pm (pick up at normal time) 

Years 1 & 2 – 3:30 – 4:30 

Years 3 & 4 – 4:45 – 5:45 

Years 5 & 6 – 6.00 – 7.00 

Children who do not usually attend nursery on Thursday afternoons are more 

than welcome to attend but will need to be accompanied by an adult. 

 

 

 

 



 


